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Dear Keith & Ruth, 
  
Ann and I would like to add our greetings to those of many others on the occasion of                      
Mill Grove’s annual ‘Our Day’. 
  
I have an increasing sense of my indebtedness to those who cared for me nearly 70 years ago 
when I first entered ‘The Children’s Home and Mission’. Their devotion to the Lord, and to 
those of us in need, was truly life-changing for me, and I will be eternally thankful for it! 
  
Since those far off days many others have taken their place in leading and serving this 
remarkable community. It is inspiring to witness successive generations of children and 
families being helped and supported just as we were. There is no doubt that He who cares for 
the fatherless and the widow, continues to favour Mill Grove with his special care, and that 
in turn strengthens the faith of us all.    
  
We wish you a truly wonderful celebration on Saturday and hope to join the virtual assembly 
of family and friends in praising God for His ongoing faithfulness. 
  
Warmly as ever in Christ. 
  
Bev & Ann  
 


